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January 26, 2022

RE: SENATE RESOLUTION NO. 194 OF THE 2021 REGULAR SESSION

Dear Mr. President:

The Louisiana State Law Institute respectfully submits its interim report to the
legislature relative to succession proceedings.

cc: Senator Franklin Foil

email cc: David R. Poynter Legislative Research Library
drplibrary(legis.la.gov

Secretary of State, Mr. R. Kyle Ardoin

Sincerely,

Guy Hoidridge
Director

admin(sos.louisiana.gov
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To:   Senator Patrick Page Cortez 
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P.O. Box 94183 

Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804 

 

 

INTERIM REPORT TO THE LEGISLATURE IN RESPONSE TO 

SR NO. 194 OF THE 2021 REGULAR SESSION 

 

 

 Senate Resolution No. 194 of the 2021 Regular Session urges and requests the Louisiana 

State Law Institute to study and make recommendations pertaining to Code of Civil Procedure 

provisions regarding succession proceedings. Specifically, the resolution asks the Law Institute to 

determine whether certain provisions of the Code of Civil Procedure concerning succession 

proceedings should be updated and clarified.  

 

 In fulfillment of this request, the Law Institute assigned the project to its Successions and 

Donations Committee, which operates under the direction of Professor Ronald J. Scalise, Jr. as 

Reporter. The Successions and Donations Committee conducted preliminary research on the 

various issues set forth in the resolution and plans to meet again in the coming months to consider 

this information and to begin formulating its recommendations in response to the resolution. 

 

 A final report will be submitted to the Legislature after the Committee’s recommendations 

are approved by the Law Institute’s Council. 


